
        
    THE PRESIDENT  

           OF THE  

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 

 8 February 2021 
 

 

Excellency,  

 

I have the honour to inform you that, following requests and interest from a number 

of Member States, I will convene a virtual informal meeting of the General Assembly on 

COVID-19-related business continuity issues on Wednesday, 10 February 2021, from 

11:30 a.m. to 1 p.m., via the Cisco WebEx virtual platform. Information providing guidance 

on how to register for the virtual meeting will be provided by the Secretariat shortly. 
 

This informal meeting seeks to enhance the transparency of the work of the United 

Nations and to provide an opportunity for delegations to be able to hear from and interact with 

myself, each other and the Secretariat on issues related to the use of the UN Headquarters.  

 

Given the importance of the issue of business continuity to the ongoing work of the 

General Assembly and the United Nations in New York, I encourage your personal participation 

in the informal meeting.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

  
 Volkan BOZKIR 

 

 

 

 
All Permanent Representatives and  

Permanent Observers to the United Nations  

New York 


